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January 30, 2009
The Honorable Dow Constantine 

Chair, King County Council 

Room 1200 

C O U R T H O U S E 

Dear Councilmember Constantine: 

I am pleased to submit to the annual Executive Office Directed Lobbying report describing the previous three years’ results and planned lobbying efforts for 2009 and the proposed motion for approval.  The report seeks to focus on the outcomes as requested by the council, rather than the details of all meetings, analysis and advocacy include in the Executive Office’s on-going interaction with the Executive Office’s lobbying firm Patton Boggs, LLP.  This report is also limited to the work performed by our lobbying firm and does not include all Executive Office or department advocacy efforts on behalf of the county’s interests at the federal level. 

This annual report and motion is in response to a 2009 Budget proviso in the King County Department of Transportation Director’s Office appropriation:

Of this appropriation, $90,000 shall be expended only after the executive transmits an annual report and a motion to approve the report, regarding executive directed federal lobbying efforts including previous year results and planned lobbying efforts.

The annual report and proposed motion shall be transmitted by January 31, 2009 and approved by council motion.

The report and proposed motion must be filed in the form of 11 copies with the clerk of the council, who shall retain the original and will forward copies to each councilmember and to the committee of whole, or its successor.
I look forward to the council’s review of this annual report and timely action on the proposed motion.  We appreciate this opportunity to share information about our efforts to promote the county’s partnership with the federal government on transportation, climate change and health care reform supported by the work of Patton Boggs.  If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Maura Brueger, Senior Advisor for Federal Relations in the Executive Office, at 206-263-9606, or maura.brueger@kingcounty.gov.
Thank you for your interest in the important work we are doing in Washington, DC. 
Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive
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